
Monthly Report 2021-22 

11 October – 10 November 2021  

 

The month of October brought a new vibrance with it as we welcomed students back to 

school after a hiatus of a year and a half. 

 

Science Practicals were 

conducted in school beginning 

from 12th October for the 

students of Std X. Students 

were welcomed and instructed 

regarding the Practicals keeping 

all the COVID protocols in 

mind. 

 

Std IX and X had their Offline cum Online Semester papers beginning from 20th October 

and Std VI to VIII had the Online Summative Assessment beginning from 22nd October. 

Appropriate arrangements were made to conduct both modes i.e. online and offline 

assessments. 

 

A demo class on Hybrid 

Classroom was conducted 

by Mr. Akhilesh Singh on 

29th October. He 

demonstrated the 

mechanisms involved in 

conducting a hybrid class 

involving both offline and 

online teaching to be 

followed when the school 

reopens after Diwali 

vacations. The teachers also 

participated both offline and 

online to check the 

feasibility, effectiveness and 

challenges of this new way 

of teaching. 

 

Open House was arranged on 30th October in a novel way for standards VI to X. Parents 

were first given a Google Form to fill regarding any queries they may have. The answers to 

the queries were presented on the Open House in the form of a PowerPoint Presentation by 

the class teachers. Parents appreciated this new way of conducting the Open House as they 

had many of their doubts resolved. 



 

Diwali vacations commenced from 1st to 14th November. 

 

In keeping with the traditions of previous year’s, this year too we initiated the ‘Joy of 

Giving’ for our housekeeping and security staff. 100% contribution was received towards 

this initiative from the secondary section. A programme was organized on 2nd November to 

present them with the same. This small venture brought immense happiness to the lives of 

our support staff and helped brighten their Diwali. 

 

Thus the month ended on a joyous note and helped reach out to students, parents and support 

staff. With this we conclude the first term and gear up for the second term. 


